

March 2017



Eastbrooke Road ALTON GU34 2DR 01420 87675 www.bushyleaze.co.uk



Dear Parents,

We hope you and your children are continuing to enjoy all the activities and groups Bushy Leaze has to offer.

Little Squirrels

Little Squirrels is going from strength to strength and is proving to be lots of fun for families with children with SEN. The sessions take place on the 3rd Saturday of the month EXCEPT for April when it will be on the 8th

instead of the 15th due to it being Easter weekend.
The sessions run from 9.30 - 11.00 a.m. The cost is £3.00 and a contribution of fruit for snack-time will be much appreciated.

For further information, please contact Louisa or Tammy via adminoffice@bushyleaze.hants.sch.uk.

Please let us know if you are coming by either emailing or by signing up at reception.

Thank you



Haircuts

If your child dislikes going to the hairdressers why not consider coming to Bushy Leaze. Haircuts are £5.00 per child and the next day this is

being offered is on Tuesday 4th April. A signup sheet will be held at reception. For further information you may wish to contact <u>adminoffice@bushyleaze.hants.sch.uk</u>.

<u>Fundraising</u>

Some members of FOBLE and parents helped with a very successful Burns Night, which was held at Eggars School. This is the second year FOBLE have been involved, with a fabulous team of volunteers, headed by Jill Worth, catering and waiting on tables throughout the evening. Our thanks must also go to Luath Grant-Ferguson. The evening was great fun for those who attended and the sum of £1,000.00 was raised for Bushy Leaze.

Some of you may be aware or read in the local paper that Mr Yeoman has opened an Alton Recycle and Reuse shop in Raven Square, Wooteys Way. He has decided that as well as initially fundraising for the Alton Foodbank, he will also donate funds to Bushy Leaze. The shop is open from 10 until 5p.m. (Tues 3p.m.). To donate items call 07784-625041



Alton Lions

You may have noticed the arrival of a large egg and lion at reception, which once again signifies the launch of

Alton Lions annual Eggstravaganza. In order to be in with a chance of winning the chocolate egg and the lion you must try to guess the name of the lion, which is £1.00 per go. The money Alton Lions raise will be donated to Bushy Leaze. The draw will take place just before Easter.



It's a boy! Congratulations to Louise & David Burt, who saw the arrival of Oliver, weighing in at 11lb 15oz. April & Matthew welcomed Milo on the 5th February who weighed 8lb 2oz; Bethany & Thomas saw Peter James arriving on the 6th January weighing 7lb 4oz and finally Theo became the latest addition to the Prior family. Theo was born on the 11th March and weighed 7lb 3oz.

Friends of Bushy Leaze

are holding a
Clothing Jumble Sale in Badgers
on
Tuesday 28th March
from
10.30a.m. – 1.30p.m.

Refreshments will also be available

If you have items in good condition you wish to donate, please bring them to Bushy Leaze by Friday 24th March.

Thank you



Sainsbury's



Sainsbury's Active Kids 2017 Scheme

Please remember we are collecting Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers. A collection box is at reception. Thank you for your support

OUT AND ABOUT



With the days getting brighter and longer and with the Easter holidays fast approaching you may be wondering where to take your children. Bushy Leaze always tries to advertise local

events, but if you are thinking what else the County has to offer, please visit http://hampshireattractions.co.uk for more ideas. If you click vouchers you will find details on discounts available on some of the top attractions, including the Watercress Line.

Why not visit the 'Have a Go!' website to see what other local activities are being run throughout the holiday period www.haveagoalton.org.uk

If you are thinking of going further afield and are going by train do not forget to pick up your 2FOR1leaflet at your local train station. You may wish to visit the website to plan ahead – https://www.daysoutguide.co.uk/2for1-london

URGENT NOTICE

Due to a near miss outside Anstey Junior school, where a child was put in serious danger by a car reversing off of the pavement, both Bushy Leaze and Anstey wish to remind parents and visitors that there is to be

NO PARKING on the pavement or in the turning circle.

Please respect this policy and keep our children safe

Can you also use the limited parking spaces available at Bushy Leaze appropriately and DO NOT park on the yellow double lines or chevrons.

Thank you

Dates for your Diary

Easter Holiday from Mon 10th April 2017 to Fri 21st April 2017

Summer Half Term Holiday from Mon 29th May 2017 to Fri 2nd June 2017.

Closed for staff training – Fri 16th June 2017 Tues 25th July 2017

Summer Holiday from Wed 26th July to Fri 1st Sept 2017